




Our community needs to work together to ensure the safety of our children. We are strongly urging 

all parents and guardians to please speak with your child about this issue, and the administrative and 

criminal consequences that could result from such actions. 

All parents and guardians in our community should have a discussion with their child about what is 

appropriate to say to their peers and school staff. Using violent and threatening language with 

other students and/or school staff will be met with severe law enforcement and school 

disciplinary consequences. 

David R. Howard, Judge 
Sumner County Juvenile Court 
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Lawrence R. Whitley Eric Craddock 
District Attorney General Sumner County Sheriff 




